
 

 

Childcare Vouchers 

Holyport College is happy to accept Child Care Vouchers (CCVs) from parents and 

carers for qualifying activities as defined by the law1. 

 

Parents can use vouchers as payment towards any form of care or supervision by the 

College, as an institution registered with Ofsted, which takes place outside the hours 

allocated to compulsory education. In practice, this means that the College can 

accept CCVs for: 

 The charges for boarding for any pupil up until the age of 15; 

 The Extended Day option; 

 Any College clubs which take place outside the normal College day and on the 

College premises; 

 Any holiday clubs organised and run by the College. 

The college cannot accept CCVs for day pupils’ meal fees or College trips. 

Peripatetic music tuition is payable to the tutor, not to the College. Where tuition 

takes place during the College day it would not be eligible for CCVs. 

The College reserves the right to refuse CCVs as means of payment at any time and 

for any reason including but not limited to changes to the law and matters arising 

from the new autumn 2015 child care voucher scheme. 

There are a number of important factors connected with the Child Care Voucher 

scheme which parents/carers need to explore according to their own particular 

circumstances. The College cannot give any individual advice on this matter. 

Queries with regard to Working Tax credits should be addressed to HMRC, the 

school is unable to offer advice. 

                                                           
1 http://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2003/1/pdfs/ukpga_20030001_en.pdf 

http://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2003/1/pdfs/ukpga_20030001_en.pdf

